
 
 

 

 

Obtaining and Providing Injectable Medications 
Blue Shield of California 

 
Blue Shield of California’s (BSC) policy and procedure for obtaining and providing injectable 

medications requires prior authorization. 

Prior authorization is based on BSC medication coverage policies for the following medications: 

•  Spravato (esketamine) 

•  Zulresso (brexanolone) 
  
Vivitrol or Long Acting Injectable Naltrexone does not require prior authorization. Magellan 
encourages you to continue recommending counseling and sober supports for your patients 
starting Vivitrol/Long Acting Injectable Naltrexone as a best practice to help in their recovery. 

 

As new behavioral health medications come into the market and require prior authorization, 

this list may be updated. 

To obtain prior authorizations for the above-listed medications: 

• Phone: Contact Blue Shield Medical Care Solutions at 1-800-541-6652, option 6; or 

• Fax: Complete the California Prescription Drug Prior Authorization or Step Therapy 

Exception Request Form and fax to 1-844-262-5611. 
 

Note: This process replaces any prior arrangements you may have made with a member to pick 
up medications or to have a local pharmacy deliver these medications to you. The only approved 
method for receiving these medications under the BSC plan is through a BSC Specialty Pharmacy. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*In California, Magellan does business as Human Affairs International of California, Inc. and/or Magellan Health Services of 

California, Inc. – Employer Services. 
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https://www.blueshieldca.com/bsca/bsc/public/common/PortalComponents/provider/StreamDocumentServlet?fileName=PRV_SB_282_OfficeInjectables.pdf
https://www.blueshieldca.com/bsca/bsc/public/common/PortalComponents/provider/StreamDocumentServlet?fileName=PRV_SB_282_OfficeInjectables.pdf

